

Newsletter 3

3rd October 2025

School Rules

Be safe

Be kind and 2. respectful

Be ready

School Values

Kindness

Courage

Loyalty

	<u> </u>			
Week beginning 22/9/25	Star Writer	Star Problem Solver	Silve	

Week beginning 22/9/25	Star Writer	Star Problem Solver	Silver Cup
Puffin	Rares	Adrian	Rubie
Redwing	Olivia	Dawid	George
Raven	Pola	Brodie	Arabella
Robin	Levi	Jasmine	Hazel S

Our newsletter will be shared every 2 weeks. We want to celebrate some of the amazing achievements of our pupils.

Week beginning 29/9/25	Star Writer	Star Problem Solver	Silver Cup
Puffin	Desmond	Lacey	Betsy
Redwing	Jovan	Caleb	Luna
Raven	Harry M	Bella-May	Loki
Robin	Joshy	Saanvi	Maisie

Changes ahead

We will soon be updating you on the school's plans for the use of social media moving forward.

As technology and communication platforms evolve, we recognise the importance of using social media effectively to celebrate pupil achievements, share important news and connect with our school community. At the same time, we must ensure that any online presence fully adheres to our safeguarding policies and respects the privacy of our pupils and staff.

We are currently finalising these plans and will share an update with you shortly.

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities

Week beginning 22/9/25	Star of the Week
Starling	Leo
Swift	Alexander
Buzzard	Charlie-James
Bullfinch	Rhia
Kingfisher	Molly
Kestrel	Jo-Anne
Goldcrest	Hermann
Greenfinch	Aarohi

Week beginning 29/9/25	Star of the Week
Starling	Sasha
Swift	Esra
Buzzard	Logan
Bullfinch	Benji
Kingfisher	Alyssia
Kestrel	Glennesha
Goldcrest	Parwiz
Greenfinch	Kylah

Henry Hinde Update

Celebration Assembly

We are excited that our families will be invited to join our Celebration Assemblies from November. These assemblies will take place on a Monday at 9.00am. If your child is due to receive an award, you will be notified on the previous Thursday by 3.00pm via ParentMail. For example, if your child is due to receive an award on 3rd November, we will inform you on October 23rd (due to half term).

We are aware that some of our families have children on both sites. If your children are due to receive awards on the same day, we will liaise with you to come up with a plan so that you do not miss out.

Staff News

Many of our Cornwallis families will have noticed that **Mrs. Burnett** did not return to Henry Hinde after the Summer. After 6 years at Henry Hinde, she made the decision to move to another school to embark on the next step in her career. We would like to thank Mrs Burnett for her dedication to our families during this time and wish her every success in her new role.

Wedding bells have been ringing loudly at our Grenville site over recent months. In August, we celebrated with Miss Sanders, who tied the knot and has returned to us as Mrs. Walton. Following a busy September, even baking her own wedding cake, we also congratulate Miss Wilday, who is now known as Mrs. Oliver. We send our warmest wishes and every happiness to both Mrs. Walton and Mrs. Oliver and their families as they start their married lives!

Henry Hinde School Consultation — Closing date today

Let us know your thoughts

Please send your comments to consultation@tlet.org.uk by close of business on Friday 3rd October 2025. Visit www.tlet.org.uk/about-us/henry-hinde-consultation for further information about the consultation.

Dates for your Diary

Date	Grenville Site	Cornwallis Site	вотн
Thursday 16th October	Harvest Assembly 9.00am		
Tuesday 21st October	Year 1 and 2 Trip to Macready Theatre		
Friday 24th October			INSET Day School Closed
Monday 27th to Friday 31st October			HALF TERM School closed
Tuesday 4th November			Parents Evening 1
Thursday 6th November			Parents Evening 2



Warwickshire Newsletters

Please see the link below for this week's Family Information Service newsletter:

https://mailchi.mp/warwickshire/ family-information-servicenewsletter-1219204-96fqcdqqps-8830548?e=e857f5321e

Please see the link below for this month's Warwickshire SEND newsletter:

https://mailchi.mp/warwickshire/ send-august25-8830384? e=2702ec1d7c

Lost

Maisie in Year 1 has lost her named school jumper.

Olivia in Year 1 has lost her pink reading glasses.

Dawid in Year 2 has lost his named blue patterned jacket with the logo DMTH on it.

Harry M in Year 2 has lost several of his named school jumpers.

Please check your belongings.

Harvest Assembly

On Thursday 16th October at 9.00am Year 1 and 2 children will be leading a Harvest Festival celebration in the Grenville site's school hall. This is open to all parents/ carers of children in Year 1 or 2 only.

> We will also be collecting food on both sites for the work of our local Foodbank.

Please send your donations into the school office. Thank you.



Please donate an item or two from the list to help local people left without enough money to live on.

Shopping list

Tinned meat/fish

Tinned veg/fruit

Cooking sauces

Coffee/tea

Milk (UHT or powdered)

Cuppa Soup

Fruit juice (long-life)

Tinned pudding

Biscuits

Instant mashed potato



Pre Loved Uniform Shop

Last school year our shop made: £376.48

HHIS - £137.50

HHJS - £238.98

This saved parents / carers: £2,644.02

from buying new uniforms.



Free 11+ Parent Information Event

A local primary and 11+ tutor is hosting a free online event for parents to find out more about the 11+.

The meeting will be aimed at parents with children currently in Year 4 and 5.

https://www.hqlearningrugby.com/11-parent-information-meeting



Allsorts Magazine

Here is the link to the Sept/Nov digital version of Allsorts Magazine.

There are lots of attraction to visit, services and articles to help your family.

https://bit.ly/ALLSORTS_SEPTNOV

(you may have to copy and paste in to your browser)



Safe Haven is here for you seven evenings a week from 6pm-11pm.

Start by calling (024) 7601 7200
Or visit cwsafehaven.org.uk
Or email support@cwsafehaven.org.uk

Safe Haven
Coventry and
Warwickshire



Crisis intervention and emotional support for people aged 16+, available every evening from 6pm-11pm.

Safe Haven offers one-to-one and group support, light activities and self-care strategies via phone text or email.



Visit our open-access drop-in centres Seven days a week:

- The Retreat, Bond St, Nuneaton CV11 4DA
- · Wellington Gardens, Windsor St, Coventry CV1 3BT

Visit cwsafehaven.org.uk/location-and-travel or scan the QR code below for other venues across Warwickshire.

Start by calling (024) 7601 7200 or visit cwsafehaven.org.uk or email support@cwsafehaven.org.uk







Rugby Lawn Tennis Club

Come and try tennis for **FREE** at **Rugby Lawn Tennis Club** during our Tennis Festival, running from 6-12 October 2025 with a range of sessions throughout the week suitable for ages 4-11 years. Tennis is a fantastic sport for children – it's fun, active and accessible to everyone. It can help children develop a wide range of skills that they can use both on and off the court.



How to book: Email <u>info@inspire2coach.co.uk</u> quoting reference OCTOBERFEST along with venue name

October Half Term Camps

Tennis camps are running on selected dates throughout the October half term. View latest availability and book online via our website - Holiday Camps - inspire2Coach Ltd Get £5 off your basket exclusively for schools. Use discount code: **SCHOOLS5**Valid until 30 September 2025



Rugby Calendar Competition



Winners will feature in the 2026 calendar



Application deadline
5th October 2025

Find out more and enter now at : www.therugbytown.co.uk/calendarcompetition















rugby@lemonjellyarts.com



Download the Studybugs app for reporting your child's absence.

A quick and secure way to report absence due to illness and send messages to school.







Studybugs 🖰